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Hi,
| don't agree of the proposal on organic waste sites to be transferred here in Lidcombe. Reason being is for sure there will be an increase in air pollution, noise pollution
and the roads will be damaged more when the rubbish tracks start to come in and out everyday. The air pollution is not good for our health as we all know.

My name is:

My phone number
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